
Board Counsel Dana Wucinski 
State Board of Medicine 
P.O. Box 69523 
Harrisburg, PA 17106-5923 
 
 
Dear Dana Wucinski, 
 
I am writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician Assistants as 
written. As the Director of Outreach & Experiential Learning for Alvernia University’s Physician 
Associate Program and a practicing physician assistant in addiction medicine, I believe the changes in 
these regulations will modernize the delivery of patient care by the Physician – PA teams in 
Pennsylvania. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Stephanie Pillai, MPAS, PA-C 
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To Whom It May Concern:

Please find attached a letter of support for regulations 16A-4955 (Physician Assistants). 

Thank you,
Stephanie Pillai, MPAS, PA-C
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Board Counsel Dana Wucinski

State Board of Medicine

P.O. Box 69523

Harrisburg, PA 17106-5923





Dear Dana Wucinski,



I am writing in support of the Proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician Assistants as written. As the Director of Outreach & Experiential Learning for Alvernia University’s Physician Associate Program and a practicing physician assistant in addiction medicine, I believe the changes in these regulations will modernize the delivery of patient care by the Physician – PA teams in Pennsylvania.





Sincerely,
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Stephanie Pillai, MPAS, PA-C
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